
COVID-19 Safety Plan

As Required by
Ohio Department of Health:

Coming to the Studio Safety Steps:

Our Extra Steps for Safety:

Reminders:

Failure to abide by the rules laid out for
your child's safety will result in removal

from class.

Wemust all work
together to stay
safe andhealthy!

MASKS ARE NO LONGER REQUIRED
We will s�ll be taking these steps to help

ensure the dancer's safety:
• Limited class size for social distancing

• 5th floor waiting area and dressing rooms are
closed

• Lost and Found will be removed – any items left
after classes will be thrown away

• Mats and individual equipment will be removed
- dancers must bring their own mat or towel

• Hand sanitizer will be available throughout the
facility

• Bathrooms will be cleaned every two hours
using EPA-registered disinfectants

•Wear leotard and tights under clothing – bring
shoes only – leave large dance bag at home

• Dancers must bring their own water bottle

• Doors to lobby will open 15 minutes before class

• Dancers must wait in the lobby area

• Hand sanitizer will be used before entering the
studio

• Dancers will go directly into studio to their
assigned space

• Dancers must stay in the studio other than to use
bathroom

• After classes, dancers will be taken back down
using the elevator or stairs

• Parents will wait outside for students.

• Hand sanitizer will be available throughout the
facility – especially in high touch areas

• Bathrooms will have antibacterial soap and
wipes for handles and touch points

• Teacherwill maintain at least 6 feet distance from
dancers

• If more than one teacher uses a studio, the
studio will be sanitized between teachers

•We have installed UV air filters in each studio

• Studios will be deep cleaned and sanitized each
night

• Bathrooms will be cleaned after each use

• Parents must register online and agree to
COVID-19 release

• Make sure dancers know to sneeze into their
elbow and cover cough – use hand sanitizers!

• If your child is not feeling well, DO NOT bring
them to the studio

• A dancer who is not feeling well will be isolated in
smallest studio and not allowed to return to class


